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Again the legislature attempts to wrest assets from citizens across the state in order 

to solve problems in a few areas of the state.  I am deeply opposed to such. Rather 

than just throwing money at things, please try to understand the root cause of the 

problems.  Decriminalization of drugs has attracted people to the state who are now 

homeless.  There has been a 17% increase in homeless, but otherwise net outward 

migration.  If this vastly unjust tax scheme passes, I daresay more taxpayers will 

leave the state.  Please do not pass such irresponsible legislation. 


